
July 6, 201 1 

Mr. Vincent Cravens 
District Administrator 
Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control 
3950 Paramount Boulevard, Suite No. 250 
Lakewood, California 90712 

Re: Application of Cut Raw, LLC, dba Naples Sushi, an original Alcoholic 
Beverage Control License, at 5662 East 2nd Street 

Dear Mr. Cravens: 

Please be advised that the Long Beach City Council, at its meeting held Tuesday, 
July 5, 201 1, received and filed the subject application with the attached conditions 
requested by Gary DeLong, Councilmember for the Third District. Transmitted for 
your files is a copy of the conditions, and this request that the conditions be applied 
to the license, as applicable under ABC rules and regulations. 

The City of Long Beach thanks you for taking this request into consideration 
Enclosed is a copy of the City Council documentation for your file. 

Respectfully submitted, 

CITY CLERK 

Prepared by: 
Nancy Muth 

Attachment 

cc: Gary DeLong, Councilmember, Third District 
City Prosecutor 
Police Department (2) Chief & Vice 
Referral File 
FAX forwarded to ABC, (562) 982-1396 














